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March 22, 2013 

 

 

 

Tovah Flygare 

SMRLS obo Meghan Cody 

55 – 5
th

 Street St, Ste. 400 

Saint Paul  MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  tovah.flygare@smrls.org 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 839 Thomas Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Flygare: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 19, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until May 1, 2013 for 

vacate date if the inspector finds that the interior of the house has no life safety issues.  Please 

have your client allow access for interior inspection.  (Note: the extension of vacate date was 

April 1, 2013 at the March 5
th

 hearing) 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, April 17, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if your client wishes to contest further. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Michael Efferson (email) 
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